
 

 

 

Dear Home and Community Based (HCBS) Provider,  
 
Some professional claims for HCBS services submitted between December 19, 2024 and 
December 31, 2024 were denied due to the member not having the correct benefit plan or eligibility 
at the time of the claim submission. Updates have been made to the impacted member's eligibility 
status and benefit plans. 
 
Affected denied claims were reprocessed on December 31, 2024.  
 
Contact the Provider Services Call Center with questions regarding claim denials. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Department of Health Care Policy & Financing 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcpf.colorado.gov%2Fprovider-help&data=05%7C02%7Crequests.co.provcomms%40gainwelltechnologies.com%7Cbcadb503456f4ace54a808dd2b853ba9%7Cc663f89cef9b418fbd3d41e46c0ce068%7C0%7C0%7C638714573424834693%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=VRRTFZhCVRedAAEeet7lAvqdPMM7mtHQKtzK89emSBE%3D&reserved=0

